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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I hope everyone has a safe and happy Memorial Day holiday.

Since the weather is supposed to be hot and dry tomorrow, I'm planning to go

help my nephew, Sammy Mercer, N8SVX, cut trees and brush.  We are clearing the

area to install a 109 foot tower.  When finished the tower will have several

antennas for Amateur Radio including a node on the AREDN (Amateur Radio

Emergency Data Network) project, a remote receiver for the Wood County Emergency

Communications 147.255 MHz voice repeater, and a Packet Radio station on the

DAREN system.  I'm sure he will come up with other stations as time goes by.

I received an E-Mail from Mike Talkington, N8FWD.  Mike is compiling a list of

Packet Nodes and Dipipeaters which he is hoping to become a Packet Radio Page.

Mike would like to have any lists of the names, frequencies, and locations of

any Packet stations in West Virginia.  If you know of any Packet stations on any

frequencies, you can send them to either Mike, or me and I'll see he gets them.

We don't want Packet Radio to go away.  We need as many Packet stations and

operators as we can get.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Tricia Vincent,

KC8VLI, who has been participating in the net since December 28, 2002, has

completed 950 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.  And, Tricia's

sister, Krista Mills, KC8VLJ, needs only one more check-in to make 950.  I want

to welcome Nathan Scott, N2SV, who's call sign used to be N8ACC, back to the

net.  Nathan has been missing since February 14, 2017.
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